
For more information visit calgary.ca/17Ave
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2018 – What’s different?
We reviewed feedback from our 2017 construction 
season and met with stakeholders at the end of the  
year to learn what went well, and where we could 
improve for 2018. Here’s what we’re doing to improve  
for this year’s construction.

Sidewalks are open: we are delaying sidewalk improvements until  
we are done roadwork so that pedestrians have safe, consistent  
access to 17th Ave.

Better information: We have changed our website and newsletter  
to make sure businesses, residents and visitors to 17th know what’s  
going on, how they can access their favorite shops and restaurants,  
and to contact our team with any questions.

Predictable schedule: We have set our schedule for the year and  
will stick to it. If we do encounter delays, we will make sure businesses,  
residents and visitors are aware and can plan accordingly.

Open for the summer: Calgarians like to make the most of their  
summer, so we are fully opening the avenue between Stampede  
and the end of August.




